
 

 

Our Pastor: CÁġéÙė YÙİìĂ !Φ /ĈÕÕ 
 ¢ŜƭΥ  όрлфύ тпт-румл 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƪŎƻŘŘϪŘƛƻŎŜǎŜƻŦǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎ 
 
Our Deacon: 5ÙÁÏĈĂ .ėìÁĂ 9ėĂěġΣ ŀƴŘ Ƙƛǎ ǿƛŦŜΣ WǳƭƛŜΦ 
 ¢ŜƭΥ όрлфύ онп-спмм 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ōǊƛŀƴϪōŜŜƳŜǊ-ƳǳƳƳŀΦŎƻƳ 
 
Our Business Manager:  aěΦ !ääìÙ tÁġġÙėěĈĂ 
 hŶŎŜ ¢ŜƭΥ όрлфύ тпт-румл 
 hŶŎŜ 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƻŶŎŜϪǎƘǇŀǊƛǎƘǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎ 
 
Our Catechists:  
 {ìěġÙė DÁÎėìÙûûÙΣ {aa/  ό{ĥĂÕÁķ aĈėĂìĂäěύ 
  ǎǊƎŀōǊƛŜƭƭŜƳŀǊƛŜϪǎƛǎǘŜǊǎƻŦƳŀǊȅƳŎΦƻǊƎ 

 aėěΦ aìěÏéÙûûÙ ½ÁÎìĂěùìΣ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘŀƭ tǊŜǇ 
 ƳȊŀōƛƴǎƪƛϪŘƛƻŎŜǎŜƻŦǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎ 
 
Cataldo Catholic School: 
 awΦ ½!/Y /¦bbLbDI!aΣ twLb/Lt![ 
 ¢ŜƭΥ όрлфύ снп-утрф 

The pastor and parishioners of Sacred Heart Catholic Church  
warmly welcome you to our parish family!  

We hope that you find us to be a family of faith and love, exemplifying 
in word and deed the generosity of the Father, the self-giving service of 

Jesus Christ, and the enduring  presence of the Holy Spirit. 
 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  C h u r c h  
2 1 9  E .  R o c k w o o d  B l v d . ,  S p o k a n e ,  W A   9 9 2 0 2  

5 0 9 - 7 4 7 - 5 8 1 0   +    o f f i c e @ s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  +   s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  

Mass Schedules: 
Weekends: 
 Reconciliation: {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ пΥлл ǇƳ 
 Saturday Vigil: рΥлл ǇƳ 
 Sunday: млΥлл ŀƳ 
Weekdays: 
 Tue, Wed, Thurs, & Fri: уΥол ŀƳ 
Holy Days:  
 уΥол ŀƳ ϧ рΥол ǇƳ 
 
Religious Education:    
ChildrenΩs Liturgy of the Word:  
 {ǳƴŘŀȅ млΥлл ŀƳ aŀǎǎ 
Religious Education, Kindergarten to Grade 6:  
 {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ уΥпр-млΥлл ŀƳ 
 
CƻǊ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎΣ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΥ  

ǎƘǇŀǊƛǎƘǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎ 
 

Sacred Heart  
Catholic Church 
219 E. Rockwood Blvd. 
Spokane, WA  99202 

32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time-C 
November 10, 2019 

2019: The 50th Anniversary of our Church! 



   SACRED HEART PARISH 
  November 10,  2019 

  32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time-C 

 Our Parish Sacrificial Offerings for the 
Month of October: 

Envelope & Plate Offering:        $    24,093.00 
Outreach Offering:         $       1,499.00 

 Lƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ƻǳǊ ōǳŘƎŜǘΣ ŀƴ ŀǾŜǊŀƎŜ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ 
ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ  ϷнрΣорл ƛǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƎŜƴŜǊƻǎƛǘȅΗ 

Mass Intentions This Week 
{ŀǘΦΣ bƻǾ ф +Fr George Haspedis by Tom & Joyce Rulon 

{ǳƴΦΣ bƻǾ мл People of the Parish 

 

²99Y5!¸ a!{{9{τуΥол !ΦaΦ   

¢ǳŜǎΦΣ bƻǾ мн +Alvin Meshell by Mary Lee Toney 

²ŜŘǎΦΣ bƻǾ мо Living and Deceased Members of the  
  Blanchard Family by Irene Dufort  

¢ƘǳǊǎΦΣ bƻǾ мп Greg Kleweno (Special Intention) 

CǊƛΦΣ  bƻǾ мр Michael Conley (health) by Mary Conley 

 

Our Parish Prayer Chain: Is there illness or are there special 
needs in your family?  Our community prayer chain looks 
forward to praying for you!  Send your request to WǳŘȅ 
CŜƭƎŜƴƘŀǳŜǊΣ ƧŦŜƭƎŜƴϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘΦ  

 

Mass Ministry Schedule: Please visit our website to view the 
upcoming Greeter, Lector, Server and Eucharistic Minister 
schedulesΥ ǎƘǇŀǊƛǎƘǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎΦ 

*~{r|p P§ ]® M]fªjh 5j]ª®Ö 

§ [ŜŎǘƻǊ ¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΣ after both Masses this weekend 

§ ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴΩǎ 5ŀȅ, Monday, Nov 11, OFFICE CLOSED 

§ /ƻƴǘŜƳǇƭŀǝǾŜ tǊŀȅŜǊΣ Monday, Nov 11, 11:00 am 

§ aŜƴΩǎ {ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜ {ǘǳŘȅΣ Tuesday, Nov 12, 6:30 am 

§ /ƻũŜŜ ǿƛǘƘ CǊΦ YŜǾƛƴ, Wednesday, Nov 13, 9 am 

§ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ {ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜ {ƘŀǊŜ ϧ tǊŀȅŜǊΣ Thursday, Nov 14, 
9:30 am 

§ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ wŜƭƛŜŦ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΥ CŀƛǊ ¢ǊŀŘŜ {ŀƭŜΣ Nov 16 and 17, 
after each Mass 

§ /ƻƴŎŜǊǘΥ [ȅƴƴ ¸Ŝǿ 9ǾŜǊǎ, Sunday, Nov 17, 3:00 pm 

§ Thanksgiving Eve Mass, Wednesday, Nov 27, 7:00 pm 

§ {ŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ 5ŀǘŜΥ tŀǊƛǎƘ рлǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ .ǊǳƴŎƘΣ {ǳƴπ
ŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мǎǘΣ ммΥол ŀƳ ŀǘ aŀƴƛǘƻ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅ /ƭǳōΦ  

New to the Parish? 
We look forward to getting to know you!  
Please contact our office by phone: 747-

5810, e-mail: ƻŶŎŜϪǎƘǇŀǊƛǎƘǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎ, or through our  
website: ǎƘǇŀǊƛǎƘǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎΣ to register.  Welcome! 

Neighborhood Concert at Sacred 

Heart Parish  

Featuring Lynn Yew Evers  

Sunday, November 17th, 3:00 pm 

All are welcome! The concert features 
our very own Sunday pianist, Lynn 
Yew Evers. Music will include selec-
tions from Mozart, other classical 

composers, and LynnΩs own compositions, which have won 
national awards. There is no charge, but a donation of $10 
helps to defray costs, and also  makes donors eligible for 
door prizes. Come enjoy one our very talented accompa-
nists here at the parish for an afternoon of beautiful music! 
For more information, please contact aŀǊƛŀƴ .ŜŀǳƳƛŜǊΣ 
тпт-ртфлΣ or ƳŀǊƛŀƴƅŜǘŎƘŜǊōŜŀǳƳƛŜǊϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΦ 

Lector Training, Today 
Immediately following the Masses this weekend, Ron Eberley 
will be holding a άrefresherέ training for all lectors, and will be 
handing out the new, 2020 Workbooks. Please contact him at  
рлф-ффф-осорΣ if you are unable to attend either Saturday, No-
vember 9th, or Sunday, November 10th. 

 

Thanksgiving Food Drive 
 
One way we at Sacred Heart Church fulfill JesusΩ commands to 
feed the hungry and give as we have been given is through our 
annual Thanksgiving Food Drive. Last year, our parish pur-
chased over ϷнлΣллл worth of non-perishable groceries for the 
East Central Community Center, for distribution to the needy 
of southeast Spokane. That food fed families—our neighbors—
for much, if not all, of the last year!  
We hope to continue this great tradition of Gospel generosity 
in this month of November by full participation in our Thanks-
giving Food Drive! There are forms available on the round 
table in the church vestibule; just fill one out with what youΩd 
like to donate, and either drop in the collection basket or mail 
to the church office, and we will take 
care of the rest! ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ, in ad-
vance, for your continuing generosity 
toward the less fortunate of our 
community. 



 

 

Blue Envelope Fund  You are reminded on this 
second Sunday of the month of the BLUE ENVELOPE that comes 
with your donation envelopes and is also found in our pews. 
Your donations to the Blue Envelope Fund help us support our 
neighbors in need! 

A Word from Fatheré 
Dear Friends, 

This past Tuesday at a meeting of the Cataldo 
School Advisory Council, it was announced 
that Bishop Daly has authorized some administrative changes 
to the Board of Governors of the school, which consists of the 
three pastors of the parishes associated with the school. In 
the two years that this leadership model has been in place, it 
has become obvious to all concerned that the structure of 
the Board of Governors was making it difficult to respond to 
the needs of the school administration in a nimble and clear 
manner.  

Under the new system, the Board of Governors itself will con-
tinue to meet quarterly (rather than monthly), but responsi-
bilities for a number of its functions will be handled by just 
one of the three pastors. Both Father Mee of Saint Augustine 
and Father Connell of the Cathedral have substantial respon-
sibilities in the diocese beyond their parish responsibilities as 
diocesan vicars, so Bishop Daly asked me to take on the new 
responsibilities at Cataldo, which I agreed to. I enjoy visiting 
the children and celebrating with them their student liturgies; 
I have a very good working relationship with the principal, 
Mr. Zack Cunningham, and feel a great dedication to the min-
istry of Catholic education, having been formed by it virtually 
my whole life.  

The particular responsibilities I will exercise on 
behalf of the Board of Governors going forward 
include these:  

§ I will be responsible for the regular supervision of the 

principal as well as overseeing his annual evaluation.  

§ As requested by the principal, I will also meet with the 

teaching staff for in-services or other meetings.  

§ I will be responsible for signing teaching contracts.  

§ I will represent the Board of Governors at School Adviso-

ry Council (SAC) meetings. 

§ Parental concerns and conflict resolution not resolved 

with the principal will be referred on to me.  

§ Public relations regarding the Board of Governors will 

also be handled by me.   

I personally look forward to assisting Cataldo Catholic School, 

its staff, students, and parents in fulfilling both its religious 

and its academic mission on behalf of our three parishes and 

hope that my input and counsel will be wise and helpful as 

the school community grows in the faith and love that is the 

hallmark of JesusΩ own mission among us.  

Sacred Heart Churchõs  

50th Anniversary Celebration:  

December 1st, 11:30 am 
Bishop Daly will be with us at the 10:00 
am Mass on Sunday, December 1st, to 
celebrate the 50th anniversary of our 
churchΩs dedication.  

Please plan on joining us for brunch to 
follow Mass at the Manito Country Club! 

Brunch tickets: $25/adults, $10/children 6th grade & un-
der. Tickets will be on sale in the vestibule after each of 
the Masses beginning this  weekend through Sunday, No-
vember 17th—see Deacon Brian— and also by contacting 
Aggie at the parish office, 747-5810. We hope to see you 
all there! 

όCƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƳƛƎƘǘ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ƛƴ ŀ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ǎƛǘǳŀǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ 
ŀƭƭƻǿǎ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ǝŎƪŜǘǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 5ŜŀŎƻƴ 
.Ǌƛŀƴ ŦƻǊ άǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇǎέ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘύΦ 

What­s New at Cataldo? 
Mark your calendars for the following dates: 

§ ¢Ƙƛǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ bƻǾ мсǘƘΣ is our !ƴπ
ƴǳŀƭ Cŀƭƭ /ƭŜŀƴ-¦ǇΦ Families will be out, 
cleaning up the grounds and preparing for winter, from 9 
am—Noon. This year, we will have a /Ƙƛƭƛ /ƻƻƪ-hũ for lunch 
afterwards, for all the volunteers! 

§ !ŘǾŜƴǘ ²ǊŜŀǘƘ-aŀƪƛƴƎ,  ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ bƻǾ нмǎǘ ŀǘ с ǇƳ, in 
the school gym. There is a small fee to cover the cost of ma-
terials. 

§ Our annual 5ŀȅ ƻŦ DƛǾƛƴƎ will be held ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ 
нсǘƘΦ We will be accepting both gifts and pledges towards 
our goal of $25,000, at the office, by mail, and online. 

§ Our DǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ aŀǎǎ is one of our very favorite events 
of the year! We will honor grandparents and special friends 
by celebrating Mass at ф ŀƳΣ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ bƻǾΦ нтǘƘ at St. 
Augustine Church. Following Mass there will be a reception 
in the gym, and the /ŀǘŀƭŘƻ !Ǌǘ ²ŀƭƪ will be held through-
out the school. 

All of our parish families are welcome at all of our events! If you 
have any questions or need more information, please contact 
!ƴƛǘŀ /ƻƴŘƻƴ at ŀŎƻƴŘƻƴϪŎŀǘŀƭŘƻΦƻǊƎ or 624-8759. 

Catholic Relief Services: Fair Trade 
Christmas Sale, Nov 16th-17th 
Scott Cooper will be back again with the 
many beautiful gift and food άFair Tradeέ 
items, next weekend, Nov 16th and 17th, 
after both weekend Masses, in the Parish So-
cial Hall. Proceeds go to support Catholic Relief ServicesΩ 
work around the world! 


